
Hello,  Legislators of the Great State of ND,

I'm a homeschool mother of 5 children. I testify in opposition of SB 2400.

We have chosen to homeschool and make the monetary sacrifice so that our freedoms are 100% upheld and
unhindered by law. 

If this bill must pass, please know that you may get an influx of new residents who are coming for this money. Our
Williston community is already a huge mix of people who do not exemplify North Dakota values. Those who follow free
money generally do not. They will be takers of free money, not payers of  taxes. This will affect the bottom line of ND
and should be scheduled to be reviewed in 2 years and every 2 years  so it doesn't break the budget 

If this bill must pass, as a homeschool family, I need an amendment that makes a distinction between traditional
homeschool families and homeschool families who do wish to take the money. 

These 2 groups of people are very distinct and we would by law be treated separately. The amendment would ensure
correct interpretation of the law.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Stephanie Hunter
360-560-9127


